Dear [Tenant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder regarding our pet policy in
[Property Name/Address].

As a reminder, the following rules apply to pets in our community:

Only [Number] pets are allowed per unit.

All pets must be registered with the management.

Pets must be leashed when in common areas.

Pet owners are responsible for cleaning up after their pets.
Noise disturbances from pets may result in penalties.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please feel free to reach out to our
office.

Thank you for your cooperation!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Property Management Company]
[Contact Information]



